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Our property tax burden here in Oregon is heavy enough without the state doing an 

end run around the voter approved caps on property tax levels. The cost of housing 

is through the roof as well as the general cost of living due to high inflation. 

Therefore, if you wish to maintain some semblance livability in our state, I strongly 

urge a NO vote. 


